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Dear Friend of Old Orchard School,

We are reaching out to the neighborhood businesses that we patronize, to ask for donations to our Annual Auction, our largest fundraising event of the year, to be held at Villa Ragusa on March 23rd, 2018. 

Old Orchard Service League is a non-profit organization that raises funds for Old Orchard School in Campbell. 
Auction proceeds help support enrichment programs for our students such as technology, field trips and our music and theater programs.

We hope that you will consider making a tax-deductible donation of a product, service or gift card to our exciting cause. As a donor, we will gratefully acknowledge your generosity by including your business name in our printed Auction Program, as well as highlighting your business and donation during our event. Together, these provide you with exposure to over 200 local Old Orchard School parents, staff and friends who are always looking for ways to support our local community.

On behalf of our parents, students and teachers, we thank you very much for your help in continuing our children’s education and enrichment. Please feel free to contact us with any questions at rswitkes@gmail.com or 408-828-2126.
Respectfully Yours,

Renee Switkes
Old Orchard School 2018 Auction
** Deadline for Donations is Friday, February 26th 2018 **

Please see attached form for important details on submitting your donation, mailing information and/or requesting a pick-up.
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